Jackson City Council
Public Hearing
August 24, 2015
6:30 P.M

A Public Hearing was held on August 24, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in Jackson City Council Chambers. The
meeting was called to order by President Ron Speakman. Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mr. Speakman.

Roll call was taken as follows:

Mr. Brown-present
Mr. Kitchen-absent
Mrs. Jones-present
Mr. Hensler-present
Mr. Queen-present
Mr. Elliott-present
Mr. Foster-present

Mr. Speakman stated the purpose of the Public Hearing was to hear pros and cons for the change in zoning
for the property on Chillicothe St. from a “B-3" to “R-4”. The zoning change has been approved by the
City Planning Commission.

Nea Henry spoke to council and others in attendance about the property. The property is owned by Arthur
Alan Corporation & Alan Stockmeister. They are considering building an apartment complex on the site.
It would possibly be a senior complex. They would be three or four units with a one floor plan. She also
said the issue of water runoff would be addressed.

Mr. Queen pointed out there was only one parcel listed on the information that was sent to nearby residents,
when there are actually three parcels.

After some discussion, Mr. Speakman stated they would have to mail out cormrect information to the
residents and then another meeting that would be set for Monday, September 28™ at 6:30 p.m., prior to the

regular council meeting.

The Public Hearing concluded at 6:47 p.m.



